

Meeting with Squatter Committee  
March 23, 2019

Present: Kris B., Robert G. Mark H., Jay T., Kaonohi J., Andy A, Alice L.,

Special meeting of Squatter Committee with BOD

Andy and Alice:

1. Wants frequent informal meetings
  - a. Meet other times with NW
  - b. Wants better coordination
2. Relationship with police dept.
  - a. Previous a lot of contact
  - b. Currently—Dave Briske, less contact
    - i. Asked for three meetings but no response
    - ii. Maybe police wants BOD to be liaison
  - c. More people are joining the committee
  - d. Wants to invite captain and CPO to a meeting here w/ BOD participation
3. Trespass, homeless, tourism
4. Want BOD to delegate issues
5. Screen people in terms of their wants and profile.
6. Committee will speak in a single voice
7. Better coordination with BOD and NW
  - a. NW-to watch squatter homes, better observations,
  - b. Want to assure homes that had been made secure—
    - i. someone to watch over homes.
    - ii. C
8. Ask people to identify potential trouble spots—create a good data base—on houses, troubled individuals, cars (to watch out for)
9. Focusing on less than a 12 people.
10. Wants a monthly meeting with BOD
  - a. Jay will serve as liaison
11. Wants to work with Mike Garbarino
  - a. All time would be pro bono-no cost
  - b. Provide only leadership to SC
  - c. Remain absent from social media on these issues.
  - d. He could help police to define the role of community police officer
12. #1 want to get police department more active.
13. Jay-liaison
- 14.